
 
 

CITY OF CLAREMONT 
CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the  

CLAREMONT CITY COUNCIL scheduled to be held on  

DECEMBER 24, 2024 HAS BEEN ADJOURNED/CANCELLED 
for lack of a quorum.  A quorum of the City Council will not be called 

to meet because the regular meeting was cancelled by action of 

the City Council. 

 

The next regular meeting of the City Council will be held on 
January 14, 2025. 

 
I, SHELLEY DESAUTELS, CITY CLERK OF THE CITY OF CLAREMONT, 
CALIFORNIA, HEREBY CERTIFY UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY THAT 
THE FOREGOING NOTICE WAS POSTED AT CLAREMONT CITY HALL, 
207 HARVARD AVENUE, ON DECEMBER 11, 2024. 
 
Post Through: December 24, 2024 


